February 27, 1981

Mrs. Anais Kardashian
220 Sudbury Drive
Atlantis, Florida 33462

Dear Mrs. Kardashian:

We very gratefully acknowledge receipt of
your donation in the amount of $1,000 (one
thousand dollars) to St. Vartan Cathedral on the
occasion of the memorial service for your beloved
husband, Gould.

It is more than kind of you to think of us at
this time. Your generous gift will help our
Cathedral immeasurably 1in 1its mission, its
programs, and 1its countless services to the
community at a time when they are all desperately
needed.

With our sincere thanks and best regards to
you, and your son and daughter,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director



